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From: Vivienn

Sent: Saturday, 18 February 2017 3:36 PM

To: IPART Mailbox

Subject: Shoal haven City Council Proposed Rate Rise

We are against the large rate rise proposed by Shoalhaven City council for the next two years .While we accept that a rate rise
is inevitable,the proposed rise of somewhere between 28% to 33% is unacceptable and will put too much financial stress on
many people .This rate rise could lead to negative effects in the housing market, businesses and rents ,overcoming much of
which the council plans to gain

Clive and Vivienne Robinson

Sent from my iPad





